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Holly Tyers – Community Officer   

What has been worked on in the past month?  

In the last month I have been holding meetings with students wishing to get involved with 

the Campaigns Network overall and with the Community Campaigns Group specifically. As 

well as this I worked on Food Week further and spoke to two local rough sleeper 

organisations who expressed interest in being involved with the Students’ Union. 

Successes from the past month and any Reps Wins  

I have passed along details of organisations which may want to be involved with Student-led 

projects to interested students, and have recruited members to join campaigns groups and 

student-led projects through meetings about volunteering. 

Plans for next month  

Next month will be focused on recruiting students and staff to help out with Food Week, as 

well as advertising the campaign to get individuals to come along. 


